613/22
Dec. 12 - delegation

From: Dahlia Matthews_

Date:

Subject: Re: Concerned Residents

My husband & | reside at. Durham Road 10, Sunderland.
At times, we are experiencing volumes of heavy traffic at our laneway.
If we try turning left or right, out of our driveway. we have found it to be hazardous.

It is unsafe, as we're currently withessing passing vehicles passing eastbound &
westbound.

The 50 km. sign east of our driveway doesn't seem to deter motorist's from passing in
either direction

or slowing down in our direction.

This problem is due to the fact that the speed limit of 50 kms. in town and then it
changes to 80 kms. farther westward out of town near

our driveway.
Thank you,

Kevin & Dale Matthews



